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Phi Theta Kappa is committed to the elimination of unlawful discrimination in connection with all 
employment relationships, business operations and programs. Discrimination based on gender, family or 
marital status, race, color, national origin, military or veteran status, economic status, ethnic 
background, sexual orientation, gender identity, transgender status, genetic information or history, age, 
disability, political affiliation and cultural and religious backgrounds is prohibited. 

Membership eligibility is determined by the local chapter in accordance with membership criteria 
established by the Phi Theta Kappa Constitution and Bylaws. 

The Executive Director and CEO is responsible for implementation of this policy. 

 

 


